Hazelton, Laura

From: CLG Liaison <clgliaison@gmail.com>

Sent: 22 February 2021 13:21

To: Bobbie Mellor

Cc: Hazelton, Laura; philip dodd; Simpson, Jonathan (Councillor); Chair Tra
Subject: Re: Derby Lodge light spill/3rd March deadline
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Dear Laura,

Thank you for attending the February CLG meeting.

Firstly I was concerned that their has been no provision for blinds to the south facing
elevation windows and that must be changed.

Some Derby Lodge residents homes will only be about 3 metres from the development.
Secondly I support Bobbie’s suggestion that the 3rd March deadline regarding the Light
Spillage mitigation should be deferred to a later date.

MWA need to send further information regarding the blinds and the light spillage in such

a way that is understandable to local residents. Are you chasing them to supply this ?

Residents also need to have a comprehensible description as to how the blinds will be
operated from a device on the roof.

I look forward to your reply,
Best wishes

Fiona

CLG Liaison

Community Liaison Officer
clgliaison@gmail.com

On 22 Feb 2021, at 12:21, Bobbie Mellor || GGG o

Hi Laura,

Hope you are doing well. Thank you for coming to the meeting about Derby Lodge a couple
of weeks back. We still have not received any further information from the architect about
the blinds and light mitigation plan. I'm wondering if you have? The 3rd March comments



deadline is getting closer and I don't feel we can really provide proper comments until we
understand better from the architect what their plan actually meant.

Could we agree the sequence of events with you, so that the residents will have time to send
comments for the planning application once we have received the information from the
architect? This might imply moving the 3rd March deadline back.

Many thanks for your help,
Bobbie



